
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - MAY 28, 2007 

VILLA GIARDINO 
MARTIN GROVE ROAD 

Recommendation 

The Commissioner of Engineering and Public Works in consultation with the Commissioner of 
Legal and Administrative Services and the Commissioner of Community Services recommend: 

 
That this report be received for information. 

 
Economic Impact 
 
None. 
 
Communications Plan 
 
N/A 

Purpose 

To respond to Council’s request for information. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

At its meeting of April 2, 2007, Council directed “That this matter be referred to staff and a report 
be provided on the cost implications of amending the cost sharing formula for senior’s residences 
in the City where substantially similar arrangements are also in place.” 
 
Staff are not aware of any senior’s residences in the City where arrangements are in place for the 
maintenance of site access works.  Accordingly, amending the cost sharing formula in this 
instance would not set a precedent for any other existing senior’s residences.  
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This is consistent with Vaughan Vision 2007 to serve our citizens and manage our resources. 
 
Regional Implications 
 
None. 

Conclusion 

Since there are no similar arrangements in place, there would be no implications on other cost 
sharing arrangements if the subject formula was amended. 

Attachments 

1. Extract from Council Meeting Minutes of April 2, 2007, Item 26, Report No. 15 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Bill Robinson, P. Eng.  
Commissioner of Engineering & Public Works  



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 


